

Ref: FOI/00005/CMICB 11 July 2022

lan Reynolds request-877402-3ed158b8@whatdotheyknow.com

NHS Cheshire and Merseyside Regatta Place Brunswick Business Park Summers Lane Liverpool L3 4BL www.cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk

Please direct any queries to:

Email: foi@cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk

Dear Ian Reynolds,

Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 Primary Care Board Members

Thank you for your request for information received on 11 July 2022. Your request has been logged and will be dealt with under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

As per the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, we expect to respond to your request no later than 20 working days from the date received, by 08 August 2022.

Further clarification may be required to ensure your request is dealt with appropriately. If this is the case, we will make further contact with you.

In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case, we will let you know. A fee notice will be issued to you, and you will be required to pay before we will proceed to deal with your request.

If you have any queries in the meantime, whilst you await our response, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at foi@cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk quoting the reference number at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Latthew Curringhau

Matthew Cunningham

Associate Director of Corporate Affairs and Governance

NHS Cheshire & Merseyside